
From: Matthew Bodley <Matthew@matthewbodleyconsulting.com>  
Sent: 20 January 2021 21:08 
To: M25 Junction 28 <M25Junction28@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the M25 
Junction 28 Improvements scheme - Notification of wish to speak at Compulsory Acquisition Hearing  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
TR010029 - M25 junction 28 Improvements 

Glebeland Estates Limited – Reference 20025658 

 
I act on behalf of Glebeland Estates Limited which is the owner of land which has been included in 
the abovementioned Development Consent Order application. 
 
I am hereby notifying you that I would like to speak at a Compulsory Acquisition Hearing into the 
proposed compulsory acquisition of my client’s land. 
 
Please could you acknowledge receipt of this email and confirm that the request will be granted. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Matthew Bodley MRICS 
Matthew Bodley Consulting  
5th Floor, 15 Hanover Square, London W1S 1HS 

 
 

 
 
www.matthewbodleyconsulting.com   




